Date: 2025-07-29 First Name: Jacob Last Name: Flint Title: Student Organization: Self

Address: City: San Angelo

State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:

Dear Chairman King and Members of the Senate Select Committee on Congressional Redistricting,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any attempt to undertake mid-decade redistricting in the State of Texas.

This isn't standard party politics. It is an undemocratic attempt to silence the voices of millions of Texans. Over 40% of the state's population supported candidates and parties that do not currently control the Legislature. Reopening the redistricting process outside the constitutionally mandated decennial cycle is not only unnecessary, it is a clear effort to consolidate political power at the expense of fair and equal representation.

This maneuver sets a dangerous precedent. If the majority party can redraw lines at will, no future map can be trusted to reflect the will of the people. Redistricting becomes a tool of entrenchment, not accountability, further fueling gerrymandering, eroding democratic norms, and undermining public trust in the system.

Texans deserve stable, predictable representation. We deserve maps that reflect communities, not partisan advantage. And we deserve to have our voices heard, not cracked, packed, or carved up to serve the ambitions of those already in power.

If the majority party wants to stay in the majority, they should do so by earning the votes of their constituents, not by redrawing the rules. Wait until 2030 and win the people back through merit, policy, and actions that actually reflect the will of the electorate.

Thank you for your time and service to the people of Texas. I hold deep respect for this institution, and I trust that you will make the right decision not just for those in power, and certainly not for political operatives in Washington, but for all Texans

Warmest regards, Jacob Flint San Angelo, TX.